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27 October, 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
As mentioned last week, the tuition fees for the months of 

November AND December need to be paid TOGETHER.  

 

However, the Management has decided to relax this rule for 

those students who have siblings also studying at Excel 

Academy.  

 

Furthermore, for everyone else, the deadline for covering the 

tuition fees for both months TOGETHER has been extended to 

Thursday, 28 November, 2024.  

 

Accounts Office is open all weekdays from 8:00am to 1:30pm. 

 

 

Thank you. 

Management of Excel Academy 
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